
 

Home Learning - Week 1    

Welcome to Codden Class from Mrs Paul, Mrs Clark and Cheryl.  

What a great start to our school year! We have enjoyed an exciting week getting to know 

each other and becoming familiar with the classroom and outdoor setting. We would like to 

thank each of you for helping the children to come into school, they have settled so quickly 

and have really enjoyed their time here. 

 We have had fun exploring the classroom. 

 We have been painting and drawing pictures of ourselves. 

 We have been learning about how and why it’s important to listen and we played lots of 

listening games. 

 We have made a ‘knock knock’ game to practise recognising and writing our names and 

it is now displayed in the classroom. 

 

We will be starting PE on Monday 20th September and the children can wear their PE kits 

into school and remain in them all day. PE will be every Monday. 

If anyone missed the welcome meeting on Wednesday and would like a copy of the handouts, 

please ask next week. 

 

Home Learning Task: 

Please could you practise getting coats and jumpers on and off. Especially when the 

sleeves are inside out. 

Please send in a drawn picture or photograph of yourself and the people you live with. 

Many thanks for your help and support, see you next week.  

Mrs Clark, Mrs Paul and Cheryl. 


